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At IFP School, the start of 2024 is all about hydrogen.
The School is offering two free MOOCs on the subject, open to all.

The first, "Hydrogen for mobility", will start on January 15, and will cover hydrogen technologies
aimed at decarbonizing heavy mobility.

The second, "Hydrogen Production", opens on March 4, and focuses on the switch from high-carbon
to low-carbon hydrogen production.

Don't miss out on these two new training courses, and register now on:
>> https://academy.ifp-school.com/course/index.php?categoryid=7&lang=en!
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Palmes académiques: six winners at IFP School
SEO military engineers earned their stripes
Kick-off 2024 with our MOOCs on hydrogen!
15 January 2024
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